
From: Valerie Mates  
Sent: Sunday, February 05, 2023 1:35 PM 
To: Keller; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Valerie Mates  
Subject: Neighbor comment on JCC library expansion 
 
 
 
Dear Rabbi Keller and City Planners, 
 
I am a neighbor who lives a few blocks from the Jewish Community Center. I received a postcard about a 
community meeting to discuss the planned expansion of the JCC to add a library. I cannot make it to the 
meeting, but I would like to express my *support* for building the library. I hope my opinion can be 
counted even though I am sending this as an e-mail message rather than attending the meeting. 
 
-Valerie Mates 
2907 Logan Court in Ann Arbor 
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